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Miller, Danelle

From: Ohio Power Siting Board <contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us>
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 10:59 AM
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 18-0488    [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0KnDyL:ref ]

I wanted to express my displease regarding the public meeting held in Tiffin on July 23.  There were petitions 
that could be signed either opposing the project or supporting the project.  Why weren't these papers available at 
the start of the meeting at 3:00 instead of approximately 6:00?  There were a lot of people that had to leave prior 
to that.  Also I wanted to let you know that there were a lot more people who would have been in attendence if 
the meeting had not been held during the Seneca County Fair.  This is a agricultural area and most of the people 
that this affected had to be there for their children or because they were working or helping out with the many 
activities.  I hope that the board truly listens to the people and their comments regarding the opposition of these 
wind turbines.  There was a lot of excellent information presented to the board in opposition.  I am asking that 
you truly listen to all the comments and deny this wind project. 
 
Nancy Hurley 
Tiffin, Ohio 
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